
                                    Bicton Church of England Primary School                          

Bicton Lane, Bicton, Shrewsbury, Shropshire. SY3 8EH 
Telephone: 01743 850212   Email: admin@bicton.shropshire.sch.uk  

Website: www.bictonschool.org.uk 

Head teacher: Mrs Natalie Johnson BA (Hons)   

 

Wednesday 14th June 2017 

Dear Year 5/6 Parents  
 

ARTHOG VISIT: Friday 30th June - Monday 3rd July 
 
We will be holding a meeting on Thursday 22nd June at 2:30, about our forthcoming visit to Arthog 
where we will provide further information about the visit and answer any questions you may have.   
 
During the meeting we will answer any questions about the attached kit list and provide an 
overview of the activities arranged, etc.  If you are unable to attend and have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to speak to myself or Mrs Pat Johnson or complete the slip below which we 
will respond to immediately. 
 
Many thanks as always for your support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Natalie Johnson     
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………………………………. 
 
Questions regarding Arthog: 
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